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John Gunter <gwinvt@comcast.net>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 10:34 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am opposed to the proposed change to leverage from 100:1 to 10:1.

1. Off shore accounts offer much greater leverage already - this is US economy negative.

2. Recent economic down turn closed my business. This measure would impair my ability to
build capital.

J Gunter


